
Opportunities for Public Input and Information for 2013 Budget 
 

The following opportunities are available to enhance public participation in the City of Stratford’s 

2013 Budget Process: 

 

 Attend 2013 Budget Open House – October 18/2012 or January 23/2013 

 Twitter ( @stfdbudget ) used to promote and advertise meeting dates  

 Facebook ( www.facebook.com/cityofstratford ) for posted information and meetings  

 Email ( stfdbudget@city.stratford.on.ca ) to provide your comments on the 2013 Budget  

 Fax ( 519-271-4357 ) or Phone (519-271-0250 ext. 202) 

 City Website ( www.city.stratford.on.ca )  

 Public Comment Sheets can be faxed, emailed or dropped off in person. Available on either 

the City website or at City Hall Reception 

 Regularly check the Town Crier/Marketplace for important meeting dates and 

announcements. 

 

 
[Page_Description: These pages have information on opportunities available to 

the public for input into the 2013 Budget Process] 

 

 


